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Temporary cessation of submission and collection of 
trade finance documents at Ubi Business Banking Centre  
 
 
Dear Valued Corporate Customers 

 
In line with the Government’s further tightening measures taken for   
the COVID-19 Circuit Breaker period, the temporary closure of Ubi 
Business Banking Centre will be further extended to 1 June 2020.  
 
The temporary cessation of submission and collection of trade 
finance documents will apply with the extended closure period. 
 
Please also take note the submission cut-off time for trade finance 
application forms and documents have been changed to 3:00pm 
(Singapore time). This change will be in place till the end of the 
Circuit Breaker period.  
 
Please contact our Trade Service Managers at +65 6318 7777 if you 
have further queries. 
 
 
Thank you for banking with us. 
 


